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Josie Hobbs

From: James Grundy <James.Grundy@erewash.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 August 2022 13:52
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Land North West Of 1 To 12 Sowbrook Lane Stanton By Dale ERE/0722/0038

Please could this be attached as a consultee response? 
 
Thanks 
James 
 

From: Jaimey Richards <Jaimey.Richards@erewash.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 August 2022 12:41 
To: James Grundy <James.Grundy@erewash.gov.uk> 
Subject: Land North West Of 1 To 12 Sowbrook Lane Stanton By Dale ERE/0722/0038 
 
Hi James 
 
I have no comments at this stage. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jaimey Richards 
Tree Officer 
 
Erewash Borough Council 
Operational Services 
Merlin House 
Merlin Way 
Ilkeston 
DE7 4RA 
 
0115 9072244 ext. 3874 
 

From: Gabriella Szabo <Gabriella.Szabo@erewash.gov.uk>  
Sent: 26 July 2022 08:45 
To: Jaimey Richards <Jaimey.Richards@erewash.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Correspondence ***DO NOT REPLY*** Please reply to planning@erewash.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EBC - Tree Officer  
Merlin House  
Merlin Way  
Ilkeston  
Derbyshire  
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 Resources Directorate, Planning & Regeneration  
Town Hall  Ilkeston  
Derbyshire  DE7 5RP  
Switchboard: 0115 907 2244  
E Mail: planning@erewash.gov.uk  
   
   
   
   
   
   
 Please ask for:  
 James Grundy  
   
   
 Direct Tel:  
 07834394117  
   
   
  Application Ref:                             
 ERE/0722/0038  
   
   
 Date:  
 26 July 2022  
   
   
Dear Sir/Madam  

PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION  

 

APPLICATION REFERENCE  
 ERE/0722/0038  

   
 PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT  
 Outline Application for up to 196 dwellings with all matters reserved other than the means of 
access.         

 

   
 LOCATION                                              
       

       
  Land North West Of 1 To 12 Sowbrook Lane Stanton By Dale  
Derbyshire  
   
   
The application and plans are available for viewing on our website at www.erewash.gov.uk  
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I would be pleased if you could let me have any observations you may wish to make (including “no 
comments”) within 21 days of the date of this letter. 

Please note that by virtue of the provisions of the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 
1985, any representations made are likely to be open to public inspection.      

Please reply with your comments to planning@erewash.gov.uk  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Steve Birkinshaw  
Head of Planning & Regeneration  

Premises Ref: ****41SOWB/1  


